
   

CITY OF HERMOSA BEACH 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT  

MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: January 20, 2005 

To: Honorable Mayor and Members                                            
of the City Council 

From: Sol Blumenfeld, Director 
 Community Development Department  
 

Subject: Proposed Text Amendment to Require Separate Meters for 
Water Supply Service in Residential Condominiums.  

 

Staff recommends continuing the public hearing on this matter to the February 8, 
meeting, for staff to draft the appropriate language for the ordinance. 

   


